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Dear Oregon child abuse intervention professionals,

We are pleased to introduce the training video, “What You Need to Know about Karly’s
Law.” The production of this video was funded by a grant from the Children’s Justice Act Task
Force Subcommittee of the Child Welfare Advisory Council. The video is online at
http://www.childabuseintervention.org/karlyslaw/ and on DVD, and is available to every MDT
in Oregon to help promote a basic understanding of Karly’s Law. It is important that MDT
members, community partners, medical providers, and others in the community view this video
training and know what is expected from Karly’s Law.

This is a “101-level” training. You will see that key pieces of information are repeated so
that people who are unfamiliar with Karly’s Law have the chance to really hear what is important
about this vital law. There is a short quiz at the end of the online version that is designed to
reinforce those key points.

MDT partners must complete the online quiz. The quiz is at the end of the video.

If you have questions about Karly’s Law, please contact CAMI Fund Coordinator Robin
Reimer at 503-378-6795, or robin.e.reimer@doj.state.or.us.

On behalf of DOJ’s Crime Victims’ Services Division, the Oregon Network of Child
Abuse Intervention Centers, the community leaders who helped create this training and Oregon’s
children, I thank you for taking the time to take this training.

Sincerely,

ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM
Attorney General

ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM
Attorney General

FREDERICK M. BOSS
Deputy Attorney General


